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e Collaborative effort between NSF, ONR, NOAA, and UNOLS

* Will be composed of three modules

= Module 1 (~ 12 minutes) — Shipboard Civility: Fostering a Respectful
Work Environment

* NOAA is supporting production, produced by Maritime Training Services
Applicable to all Research Vessels

* Explains appropriate, respectful behavior and provides Scenarios as
animations

= Module 2 (10-12 minutes) - Fleet-Specific Video
* Issues/information/practices that apply to all UNOLS ships
= We will own the videos and they can be shared openly (e.g., YouTube)

= Module 3 — Ship specific information regarding policies and reporting.
In the form of posters or PPTs
 All operators have been contacted for their ship specific material



Status:
Filming:
= MTS will film ships that stop in Seattle and Newport, OR. (MTS is located in Seattle).

= UNOLS Office sent out a request to UNOLS operators for additional footage from their
vessel(s).

= Rick Murray was filmed on R/V Armstrong on 11/17.

Module 1

= Script is final.

= Animations are in development

= Production should be complete in early 2018

Module 2 — UNOLS Special Committee met in September to begin discussion on
content topics.

Module 3 — Ship Operators have been contacted by Alice Doyle. Posters/PPTs
requested by December



» Ship specific information:
= Who to contact and how to contact that person in case of an incident.
Ideally both on-ship and off- ship contact(s).
= What happens when an incident is reported.
= Any resources available to discuss possible incidents or biases

e The Poster/PPT format allows easy and more frequent
updates.

 There will be a UNOLS webpage with links to each
institution’s document.

 The document should also be readily available on the ship.



